
 

 

HB0699 FWA  

Please vote FAVORABLE ON HB0699 with PROPOSED 

AMENDMENT & Support Vaccination by Choice Act. 

We should never allow forced pharmaceutical products on 

anyone.  All pharmaceutical products have side effects so there 

should always be choice. 

I have a co-worker that developed myocarditis from 2 Covid 

shots and was out of work for 3 months and my cousins 13-

year-old son developed myocarditis after his 3rd Covid shot and 

had to be hospitalized for 7 days. 

Thank you! 

Lauren Daigle 
809 Grazing Field Way 
Deale, MD 20751 
 


